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Information Meeting 
 

It was such a pleasure to be able to meet (even if not face to face) our Reception Class parents last 

week, via Zoom, for our class information meetings. If you were unable to attend the sessions or wish to  

revisit the presentation, it is available on our website, or click the link HERE to access it directly. Thank 

you to all those who attended and we look forward to meeting you over the next few months.    

Admissions 2020                                                       

You can still apply for places in the Nursery for Sep-

tember 2020. Please follow the link for more infor-

mation: https://www.aldergroveprimary.org/

admissions 

@aldergrove3 

Pre-Registration Inspection for New Schools 

 

I am delighted to announce that the Pre-Registration Inspection for Alder Grove, led by 

an HMI on behalf of the Department of Education, which took place earlier this month 

was an outstanding success. This is a very important milestone for the school. We are 

very excited about our offer for the pupils at Alder Grove and we are very pleased that 

this was recognised in this Inspection. 

Deliveries 
 
On another exciting note, it has been lovely to start receiving so many deliveries at Alder Grove over the 

last few weeks. The learning environments are starting to take shape and look really impressive.  Here 

are some photos of the furniture that has arrived so far. 

Transition 
 
We are well underway with the transition process for your child to Alder Grove, both for the Reception 

Class and the Nursery. We have been in contact with parents/carers for our new Nursery children as well 

as speaking to the pre-schools and nurseries of the children starting in Reception. Nursery parents/

carers will be receiving their welcome packs in the next few weeks and all parents will be receiving infor-

mation about visits to Alder Grove in July. This will be based on the child attending and one parent/carer 

visiting the school at a designated time slot and having an opportunity to meet their teacher as well as 

see their classroom. We really look forward to seeing you all soon! 
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